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To
The Editor-in-Chief
MASU
Subject: Submission of Manuscript - Impact of Frontline Demonstrations on White Jowar Variety NTJ-5 in SPSR Nellore District of Andhra Pradesh, India
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am pleased to submit our original research article entitled “Impact of Frontline Demonstrations on White Jowar Variety NTJ-5 in SPSR Nellore District of Andhra Pradesh, India” for consideration for publication in MASU. This study presents the results of Frontline Demonstrations conducted by Krishi Vigyan Kendra, Nellore (Acharya N.G. Ranga Agricultural University), focusing on the productivity, profitability and technology dissemination of the high-yielding sorghum variety NTJ-5 in the SPSR Nellore district. The work is original, has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration in any other journal. All authors have approved the manuscript and consent to its submission. There is no conflict of interest to declare. We believe that the findings of this research will be of interest to your readers, especially those engaged in crop improvement, frontline extension programs and sustainable agricultural development.
Thank you for considering our manuscript for publication. We look forward to your positive response.
On behalf of all authors,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
(Corresponding Author)
K. Kiran Kumar Reddy
Krishi Vigyan Kendra, Nellore
Acharya N.G. Ranga Agricultural University
Email: kiranreddy.msc94@gmail.com

